“Three Beeches”
113 South Road,
Sully,
Vale of Glam.
CF64 5SP.

04-02-2017.

Vale of Glamorgan,
Operational Manager,
Development Management,

Dear Mr. Robinson,
Thank you for your letter regarding the land West of Swanbridge Road, Sully.
I would like to let you know I am so very much against these planning proposals.

I have lived in Sully for most of my life, as a child I was seven years old when my
parents moved here and I am now nearly eighty years old. I feel that is very sad to see our
little Village being damaged by what is being proposed.

I enjoy walking across these fields and across to Sully Island .This would all be lost to
me. This area is the nearest we have to a Village Green. There have in the past been very
many interesting meetings held on these fields, including Vintage Car displays.

Why is our Village not entitled to a Village Green?.

There are now times that I can find it very difficult to drive out and re-enter my driveway,
due to the volume of traffic. The additional proposed housing would only make matters
much worse.

The proposed Cog Road development is going to make increased demands on local
amenities .Our School , Doctors and Shops are not going to be able to cope.

Should this planning proposal be accepted I think that I will be looking to move from
Sully a Village I have known and treasured for so long.

Yours Faithfully, |
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Mr. Anthony John Scott.






